
Sandridge Parish Council 
 

 
Simon Thwaites 
Parish Clerk         Marshalswick Community Centre, 
         The Ridgeway, St.Albans,  
         Herts, AL4 9TU 
 

Tel: 01727 831871    
   
Email:clerk@sandridge-pc.gov.uk  

 
28th March 2025 
 

THE SANDRIDGE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY 9th APRIL 
2025 - MARSHALSWICK COMMUNITY CENTRE at 7.00 pm (behind Marshalswick Library) 

 
Questions or concerns may be submitted to the Clerk in advance of the meeting via email using 
clerk@sandridge-pc.gov.uk or by post, address as above. 

 

 
ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNITY ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Apologies for Absence  
2. Disclosures of Interest 
3. To approve as a correct record the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 12th 

April 2024 
4. Chair’s report on the activities of Sandridge Parish Council over the past year 
5. Open Forum – residents’ opportunity to ask questions 
6. Audited Accounts for 2023-2024 are available on the Parish Council’s website  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Graham Leonard 
Chair of Sandridge Parish Council   


